From: C J Penney

Subject: Coach Education Course - Tonbridge 28/29 October 4/5 November

I am running an England Fencing coach education course on the weekends of the 28/29 October and the 4 November, with an assessment day on the 5th November, from 9.00 to 3.00 pm at Tonbridge School, Tonbridge. The course is primarily intended for new coaches wishing to do level 1 foil, although training in other weapons will be available, and for existing coaches who have had their Club Leader qualifications transferred to level 1 and wish to upgrade their skills. It will be an intensive course which will include the General Class lesson (footwork session) as well as an introduction to Masters skills, the content of the syllabus for the general and special individual lessons and the specific class lesson. Training is also available for other weapons if required.

If you are interested, more information and an application form can be obtained from www.riposte.org.uk or directly from me on 01892 547857.

Maitre Christopher Penney

Regional Coach Educator

England Fencing

